
 

“Welcome January, the new year stands before us, like a chapter in a book, waiƟng to be wriƩen.” 

 - Melody Beaƫe 

Dear parents, 

January Social Facts: Compromise and apologize 

Happy New Year!  AŌer a wonderful holiday break, the classrooms are back in full swing. All the children were 
excited to be back with their friends and eager to get to work. It appears like everyone grew over the break, 
both in maturity and height. Thank you all so much for the lovely giŌs. We hope everyone enjoyed their break 
and Ɵme with their family and friends. We also want to thank Lenin Rojas (Xenia’s dad)  for making the children 
happy as a Santa. It was truly amazing -We hope everyone had a chance to take pictures with Santa. 

JANUARY IN THE CLASSROOM:  

 Science: Plants:- Parts of roots / how roots absorb water and nutrients from the soil.  

 Cultural: we will learn about AntarcƟca, polar region, polar bear, penguins and how animals survive the winter 
(adaptaƟon, migraƟon, and hibernaƟon).  The children will learn the parts of the penguin and explore many of 
the animals that live in AntarcƟca. We will be learning about the climate and the different animals that are able 
to live there. 

Art/CraŌ: 

We will conƟnue to make a variety of creaƟve artwork throughout January! Our young montessorians will 
make art related to wintry weather including snowflakes, miƩen art, penguins, polar bears, snow hats, and 
more! 

 

We will be learning and talking about Dr. MarƟn 
Luther King Jr. and his dream for peace, kindness, 
friendship and equality for all. We will also 
parƟcipate in a Peace March on January 17th for 
honoring MarƟn Luther King Jr. 

Important date to remember: 

MONDAY, JANUARY 20               - NO SCHOOL / MLK DAY - HOLIDAY 

Thank you, 

MCHOH 


